
LEAPS Key Viewpoint L8 –
West Lilac Road

The to the north on West Lilac Road. The existing 230 kV transmission line is prominent, and the
new 69 kV transmission line would follow this existing line in the middle of this photo. There is no vegetative or
topographic screening for the proposed 69 kV transmission line as seen from West Lilac Road.
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